
Correction for LD 1723 Testimony 

Dear Senator Curry, Representative Gere, and honorable members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Housing and Economic Development, 

 

Thank you for holding the hearing today on LD-1723. While reviewing some of the testimony 
I noticed a significant calculation error in one individual’s testimony that creates a 
substantial mis-representation of the finances for operating a community. I would like 
submit a correction for the record, and for your consideration.  

 

Please note the following: 

$550 Lot Rent x 30 Pads = $16,500 Monthly (or $198,000 annually). 

$650 Lot Rent x 30 Pads = $19,500 Monthly (or $234,000 annually). 

 

Excerpt from Testimony with inaccurate calculation of Lot Rent Revenues: 
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This is an easy error to make, however I am sure that you can agree by increasing the 
revenue by roughly $130k per year it presents an entirely inaccurate picture of the finances 
associated with operating a community. Our communities operate on a tight budget as we 
work diligently to replace aging infrastructure to ensure their viability for the long term. 
Thank you for your attention to this detail, this example is not at all a realistic 
representation of a park’s finances.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Nick Beers 

Community Owner 


